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Paul Holliday

Subject: FW: Application for a Licence Review - Bay Leaves Restaurant, 364, Kingston Road, 
Ewell, Surrey, KT19 0DT

Attachments: Bay Leaves Restaurant - Representation in Support of a Review.docx

 
Paul,  
  
Surrey Police support the representation submitted by Immigration to review the Licence. I would like to comment 
by bringing to attention Section 11.28 of the 182 Licensing Guidance: 
  
“11.28 It is envisaged that licensing authorities, the police, the Home Office (Immigration Enforcement) and other 
law enforcement agencies, which are responsible authorities, will use the review procedures effectively to deter 
such activities and crime. Where reviews arise and the licensing authority determines that the crime prevention 
objective is being undermined through the premises being used to further crimes, it is expected that revocation of 
the licence – even in the first instance – should be seriously considered.” 
  
As the main crime is around IE, Surrey Police have no representations other than a comment of support to revoke 
the licence. 
  
Regards, 
  
Jenny Billin 
Licensing Enforcement Officer  
Eastern Division 
Surrey Police  
  
Tel: 101 extension  38476 
Office: 01483 638476 
Mobile: 07967986441 
  
Surrey Police  
PO Box 101  
Guildford  
GU1 9PE  
www.surrey.police.uk  
  
LGBT+ Liaison Officer 

           
  
Did you know that Surrey Police is on Twitter, Facebook, and other social media channels? Find out more: 
http://www.surrey.police.uk/contact-us/social-media  
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